
 
 
 
March 9, 2020 
 
Dear Mexico 59 Parents & Staff: Please see the attached message for tips from our friends at 
the Audrain County Health Dept. They are working with local schools and agencies to offer 
weekly updates on health in our county. #MEX59TLC 
 
Coronavirus Fact Sheet PDF.pdf  

 

 

https://www.mexicoschools.net/common/pages/DisplayFile.aspx?itemId=27297342

